
AGCRC releases Center of Excellence Research Grants Programs 
Draft Solicitation for Proposals and Competitive Process for 

Selection 

The Alabama Gulf Coast Recovery Council (AGCRC) released its Center of Excellence Research Grants 
Programs Draft Solicitation for Proposals and Competitive Process for Selection for public comment.  The 
45-day public comment period will end on February 2, 2015. 

Click here to view the proposed documents.  Comments may be submitted online to 
agcrc@dcnr.alabama.gov or mailed to the Alabama Gulf Coast Recovery Council, 118 N. Royal Street, 
Suite 603, Mobile, AL 36602. 

http://www.restorealabama.org/Documents/COE SFP Competitive Process final.pdf

